Coffee Hour Update

Parishioners met Sunday August 4" with Fr Chip and the Welcome Committee.
Everyone agreed that Coffee hour structure needs to be changed in order to
make the work of coffee hour more manageable.

e There will be five welcome assist teams:

e Each team will consist of four to five members

e They will assist parishioners who sign-up to host
coffee hour each Sunday.

e We will re-evaluate this new structure at the end of
the quarter to evaluate its effectiveness.

Thanks to everyone who attended the meeting and
responded to our request for assistance with this
valuable ministry.

Please note that we need additional hosts and welcome
assist members. Please see the bulletin board across
from the parish hall.



